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CONTRACTOR SIGNS PRE-TRIAL DIVERSION AGREEMENT 

RELATED TO THEFT OF TRAIN HORNS 

Activity Date: May 8, 2023 

Date Posted: July 18, 2023 

Case Number: IL-21-0388-O 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2023-338 

 

The owner of a company contracted to do work for Amtrak signed a pre-trial diversion 

agreement on May 8, 2023, in Marion County Superior Court, Indiana. Our 

investigation found that the contractor stole two train horns from the Beech Grove 

Maintenance Facility and later sold them to individuals he met on various train-related 

internet sites and online forums. The contractor agreed to pay $10,000 in restitution, 

including $4,750 to the company.  

 
 

 

 

 


